
  

 

       

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Tuesday 1st March 

 
Dear Pheasant Parents, 
 
Due to the severity of flood damage at school, Pheasant Class will be 
learning off-site at Bishop Luffa School for a period of time.  
 

They will be travelling with their teachers and TA team to and from Bishop 
Luffa by minibus after registration in the morning, and will be back at 
school by the end of the school day. 
 
Please could you sign the below consent form giving permission for your 
child to learn offsite for a period of time, and return this to school 
tomorrow. 
 
Thank you and kind regards, 
 

 
Adrian King 
 

 
Learning off-site at Bishop Luffa School 

              
I, __________________________, give permission for my child, 
__________________________, to travel to and from Bishop Luffa 
School by minibus on a daily basis, and to be educated off-site. 

 
Signed   _______________________    Date _____________________ 
 

 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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